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Nunes Statement on Access to FBI Electronic Communication
Washington, April 11, 2018
House Permanent Select Committee on Intelligence Chairman Devin Nunes issued the following statement today:

“After numerous unful�lled requests for an Electronic Communication (EC) related to the opening of the FBI’s Russia
counterintelligence probe, Chairman Trey Gowdy and I met this afternoon with Deputy Attorney General Rod
Rosenstein. During the meeting, we were �nally given access to a version of the EC that contained the information necessary
to advance the Committee’s ongoing investigation of the Department of Justice and FBI. Although the subpoenas issued by
this Committee in August 2017 remain in e�ect, I’d like to thank Deputy Attorney General Rosenstein for his cooperation
today.”  
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